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We have spent most of our time maintaining winter roads. We have also been
cutting brush & wood when we are not plowing and sanding.

We have had a couple of small breakdowns on our plow trucks but nothing major.
All trucks are up and running at this time.

We have made it through the year and stayed within our budget once again. By
doing most of our repairs in house and keeping our heating cost low with the firewood
we get from dead and dying roadside trees.

We have enough money left in this year's budget to purchase a new cutter head
for the boom mower.

| would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.

Richard Meilleur
Highway Superintendent



